
From: Samuel Woodford
Sent: 20 July 2023 11:58
To: Heather Morrison
Cc: Development Control
Subject: RE: 4/23/2154/0F1 - 3 LECONFIELD INDUSTRIAL ESTATE, CLEATOR MOOR

Dear Heather, 
 
I don’t believe there will be any heritage implications from this proposal and as the design is very 
functional and low-impact on its surroundings I don’t have more detailed comments to make at this 
time. 
 
Please let me know if I can help on any points or issues though. 
 
Best wishes 
Sammy 
 
Conservation and Design Officer | Neighbourhoods  
Place, Sustainable Growth and Transport | Cumberland Council  
Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 

  
  

cumberland.gov.uk 
 
My normal working days are Mon-Thu 
 

 


